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Fredrik Strand will take up the position as Caverion’s CEO on April 1, 2014

Caverion Corporation announced on January 20, 2014 that its Board of Directors has chosen Fredrik Strand as Caverion's new President and Chief Executive Officer.
 The starting date of Mr. Strand’s employment at Caverion is now specified. He will take up the position as Group’s CEO on April 1, 2014, and will start onboarding
already prior to this date. Strand will be based in Caverion’s head office in Helsinki, Finland.

More information on the appointment can be found in the stock exchange release published on January 20, 2014.
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